Orientation Guide

Last summer International issued a new Orientation Guide for Chapter Membership Teams.

The new guide puts strong emphasis on making sure that prospective members have a thorough understanding of what the Society has to offer as well as understanding possibilities that they can contribute to the Society.  

The orientation is given after the chapter has voted on the prospective member and before the invitee has responded.
She listens to the orientation and then makes her decision – not on the spot but give her time to make an informed decision to accept  or to decline graciously.  

The guide comes as a booklet with what to say and a power point CD.   Both can be ordered from International or you can download them from the website onto a flash drive.

Go to the website.  Click on library and on the left side click on membership
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